From: Carrie Poniewaz

To: Joseph P. Filippi
Subject: College Vaccine Mandate
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 12:35:57 PM

My name is Carrie Poniewaz,
As a proud life long Nevadan I am writing to OPPOSE the vaccine mandate for any and all Nevada colleges.

I'am a UNLV graduate, my husband attended UNLV for his grad school prerequisites, my daughter graduated from
UNR, and I have 2 more children heading to college in the next 5 years.

If you trample on the medical freedoms of my family with medical mandates and edicts we will no longer support or
attend Nevada schools. We will leave CCSD and when the time comes we will send our kids to higher learning
institutions in states where the elected officials serve and protect their constituents. You are PUBLIC SERVANTS
not PUBLIC RULERS.

The fact that the word “mandate” is being used so freely should terrify every American. Don’t be part of the side
that takes away personal autonomy and liberty. Take a stand and listen to Nevada families! We don’t want this.

Sent from my iPhone



